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Rideau Ferry Bridge work to continue starting
March 15

From March 15 to July 2023, traffic will be reduced to one lane on the Rideau Ferry Bridge during its
ongoing rehabilitation.

Dalcon Constructors Limited have been contracted by Lanark County and the United Counties of
Leeds & Grenville to rehabilitate the jointly owned Rideau Ferry Bridge. Construction work has been
underway since September of 2021, with Dalcon completing the east side of the bridge last fall and
finishing the west of the bridge this year.

To facilitate the bridge improvement work, traffic will be reduced to one 3.6-metre lane, using
temporary traffic signals and temporary concrete barriers to protect the workers. Traffic delays should
be expected.

Pedestrian access will be restored this summer to the east side of the bridge on the new sidewalks.

“We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your patience,” said Lanark
County Public Works Manager Sean Derouin.

- 30 -

For further information, please contact:

Sean Derouin

Public Works Manager
Lanark County
1-888-9-LANARK, ext. 3194

99 Christie Lake Rd., Perth, ON K7H 3C6 * Tel.: 1-888-9-LANARK * Fax: 613-267-2964 * www.lanarkcounty.ca



http://www.lanarkcounty.ca/

